CAA Treasurers Report 2009/2010
Firstly, my apologies for not being there this year. I’ll return to my personal circumstances later.
Again I’m indebted to Geoff Jones who deals with the membership transactions. His part in all this is to put the money in the account whilst my part is to merely avoid writing cheques so that it stays there. The current figures are:
Current balance (statement 14/6/10)




£1523.21
Payments yet to be claimed:

Chess Scotland Affiliation Fees

£35

Welsh Chess Union Affiliation Fees

£30

 (Note that I’ve not yet received payment invoices for these amounts – I’ve included the amounts for completeness)
Deposit not on statement


£20

Effective balance






£1478.21
Cash in (Geoff’s) hand 





£    50
I note that the ECF yearbook and affiliation fee invoices arrive at the start of the summer (and are thus paid in September/October). What I propose is that we bring Chess Scotland and the WCU in line with this so the CAA will effectively make a double payment to these bodies in the next few weeks, in recognition of the part that these Unions also play in the CAA.
I have agreed a payment of £50 from the cash held by Geoff to Clare Furness towards her support for Motor Neurone Disease Association in memory of Richard Furness. I think the membership will agree with this in light of Richards’s contribution to arbiting over the years.
In light of this donation and what seems to be a bit of a giveaway budget, it should come as no surprise that I’m recommending that CAA fees be frozen at the current rates.

Most of you will be aware that I have now moved with work out to mainland Europe. This means that I have largely been taken out of chess life in the UK. That said it now gives me a lot more free time in the evenings to do things such as look after the accounts. I also travel back to the UK frequently – my family are still resident here, subject to the 90 day Tax Rules. As such I feel in a position to offer to continue my services as treasurer, but I’ll fully understand and support the membership should they decide to go for someone based 100% in the UK.
My best wishes to you all.

Wilf Arnold 

Treasurer CAA
